

The American Legion Department of Oklahoma

6101 NW 50th Street, Suite A Warr Acres, OK 73122 (405) 942-1705

08 August, 2023

Memorandum:

Homeless 80 bed hotel in Edmond

It has been brought to the attention of The Department of Oklahoma that the homeless 80 bed hotel in Edmond may not be legitimate. According to the research on this subject and we cannot verify that this is a legitimate program. The Department 's official statement is that we support Oklahoma veterans and are strong advocates for the veteran population . At this time, we cannot support this program, nor the funds drive related to this subject.

Respectfully,

Brett Martin

Department Commander Oklahoma American Legion

405-942-1705

1forgodandcountry@gmail.com